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Date: August 23rd, 2021 

Re: Langruth and Plumas Administration Changes 2021-2022 

 

Dear Families and Staff of Plumas and Langruth,  

 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Mr. Mattoo is no longer available for the Langruth/Plumas Principalship 
assignment for 2021-2022 school year. 

 

We are very fortunate to announce that Alanna Madsen has accepted this principalship for both communities. 
As a previous principal in Plumas, she is an excellent candidate. She brings with her much administration, 
resource teacher and teaching experience. She is a collaborator, both with staff and community.  

 

We want to wish her all the best in this assignment, and a smooth transition into the Langruth community. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding, as we quickly approach our new 2021-2022 school year.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Sandra Meilleur 
Interim Superintendent 
Pine Creek School Division 
smeilleur@pinecreeksd.mb.ca 
(204) 385-6110 
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